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August Birthdays 
Happy birthday to the following Valley members in August:  Susan Amich, Peggy Naile, Meagan 
Pearson, Christan Rodenhuis, Jim Teeters, Brian Tidler, Gretchen Weidner, Art West, MacKenzee 
Daugherty, Jennifer Stauffer, Casey Fleetwood, Linda Feltner, Devin Shaw, Deklin Veenhuizen, 
Bethany Abbott, Eric Gilpin, Avery Feltner, Carly Smith, Emma Culbertson, and Angie Burnside.  
 
August Meeting  
There is no club meeting scheduled for August.  The next meeting is tentatively set for September 
11​th​, at 7pm.  Location TBA.  At this meeting, we will be nominating officers for 2018.  The slate will 
be voted on at the October meeting. 
 
August Show  
The next open show is August 19th.  Don’t forget to let Barb know if you want to work some of your 
hours on this day! 
 
Anniversary Show Stalls 
Please remember that your monthly stall reservation does not include the Tack Room show, Intro 
show, or the ANNIVERSARY SHOW!  If you need a stall for the Anniversary Show, please let Debbi 
know soon.  We already have had questions from non-members about stalls, and we want to make 
sure any members who want stalls get them first.  A reservation form is available on the website.  You 
must send in the reservation form in advance! 
 
Incentive Awards 
Any member working more than their required hours is eligible for incentive awards at the year end 
banquet!  You can also earn points for attending meetings, fairgrounds clean up, ect.  Check the 
Rules and Regulations for the full list.  We greatly appreciate all the members who go above and 
beyond to help keep our club great and running smoothly! 
 
Other Valley Happenings 
Good luck to all Valley 4-Her’s competing at the Indiana State Fair! 
 
Do you have any news (weddings, special anniversaries, illnesses, passings, etc.) that you would like 
posted in “Other Valley Happenings”?  If so, please email Stephanie Dunn at 
stephaniejane97@hotmail.com​, ​or call 317-313-1445. 
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